


WEEKLY STEWARDS REPORT
Wednesday, Dec.16,2015

MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, Jan. 12 at the UAW 647 Union Hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00PM, 1st and 3rd shifts meet at 3:30PM.

· GIFT CERTIFICATES- If anyone knows of a Member who will be off work before Dec. 24 through Jan. 1, they are entitled to a $60.00 gift certificate. Contact Jim Sparks at 532-3081 so he can make arrangements for them.
· HOLIDAYS FOR HEROES- The Holidays for Heroes fundraising campaign was a huge success. Over $4000.00 was raised. Thanks to Glenn Carpenter and everyone that made this possible.
· HOLIDAY HOPE DRIVE- The Holiday Hope Drive raised over $3200.00 for the Shriners Burns Institute. Thanks to Jim Sparks for spearheading this effort. To all who contributed, thanks for your generosity.
· GRAND LODGE REPRESENTATIVE- Doug Sizemore has accepted a position as Grand Lodge Rep. for the International. Best of luck to you Doug and thanks for your service. Anyone interested in replacing Doug as an EHS trainer, contact your Committeeman.
· STEWARDS ELECTIONS- Stewards Elections will begin next month. To be eligible to run for Steward you must have attended a minimum of 4 meetings during the 12 month period prior to nominations.
· POTENTIAL RETIREES- If you are a potential Retiree, please contact Dan Havlin at 513-240-4045 so that we can add you to the IAM Local 912 Mailing List. Also on our website (www.iamll912.org) there is a form on the homepage to fill your information out there.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]UNION THUGS?- We are extremely proud to inform you that our Members have contributed over $15,000.00 to various charitable causes throughout this year. Hooks and Hawgs, Guide Dogs of America Golf Outing, Holiday Hope Drive, Holidays for Heroes, and Adopt a Classroom are some of the Charities that we contributed to this year. This excludes our contributions to United Way! So, next time someone labels you a Union Thug, correct them. Tell them you are a Charitable Union Thug! Thank You for your generosity.
· SPLIT THE POT- Our Split the Pot winner was Joel Burdine. Joel gave the winnings to Holidays for Heroes. Thanks Joel.

“ Maybe Christmas, the Grinch thought, doesn’t come from a store.”   Dr. Seuss

Respectfully Submitted,
Dan Havlin, Communicator
IAM Local Lodge 912




To join the IAM 912 Mailing List, log on to: www.iamll912.org       Also, like us on Facebook: facebook.com/IAM.912
